
The Association of Australian Indian Muslims (AAIM) Strongly Condemns the Recent Terror
Attack in Kashmir

The Association of Australian Indian Muslims expresses its strongest condemnation of the
horrific terror attack that occurred in Kashmir, resulting in the tragic loss of innocent lives
and injuries to many.

This appalling act of violence is a direct assault on the values of humanity, peace, and
dignity. It has not only shattered families and communities but has once again reminded
the world of the urgent need to stand united against terrorism in all its forms.

We are deeply saddened and outraged by this barbaric attack. Our thoughts and prayers
are with the victims, their families, and the people of India. No cause can ever justify such
brutality.

The attack underscores the continued need for proactive and collaborative efforts to
combat extremism and protect innocent lives. We urge authorities to take swift and
decisive action to bring those responsible to justice, and to ensure the safety and security
of all communities in the region.

AAIM stands in full solidarity with all those affected. We call on the international
community, civil society, and all people of conscience to reject violence, uphold justice, and
work together for a future where peace and human dignity prevail.
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